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Reminder for Parents 

Have you applied for your  primary school 

place?  You need to have applied by the 15th 

January 2023. If you need any help,  please call 

at the office to collect a paper application form 

to complete. If you return it back to school, we 

will email it to pupil access for you. 

Thank you. 

 

     

 

 

Individual School Photographs 

On Wednesday 9th November, we 

have Tempest Photography in school 

to take the children’s individual       

photographs. The photographs will be 

taken during the morning and        

afternoon sessions 

The photograph orders will be ready  

in time for the Christmas and they can 

make a lovely gift for family & friends. 

 Bonfire Night 

If you are going to a bonfire &     

firework display this weekend, 

please remember to follow the     

firework code and stay safe! 

Weekly Attendance 

AM 1 - 87.% 

AM 2 - 66% 

AM 3 - 82% 

AM 4 - 77% 

AM 5 - 100% 

PM 1 - 88% 

PM 2 - 93% 

PM 3 - 69% 

PM 4 - 96% 

PM 5 - 89% 



HALLOWEEN & OUTDOOR ACTIVITES 

 

 

 

 

We have been enjoying the glorious Autumnal changes this week. We have    
noticed all the leaves have fallen on the floor over the holidays and the children 
have been investigating and using identification charts to see which leaves    
belong to which trees.  

 

In the workshop area children have been exploring the hammers. We have 
looked at identifying the different parts as well as discussing how to use a    
hammer safely. The children were using their fine motor skills to hold the nails 
and hammer them into the pumpkins.  

 

We found some pumpkins of all different shapes and sizes. We discussed how 
the big pumpkins were heavy and used our problem solving skills and team 
work to try and get them up the hill.   


